
From: Office of the Governor Site Support
Sent: 6/23/2015 9:22:00 AM
To: Haley, Nikki
Cc: 
Subject: Thank you! 

Title: Mrs
First Name: Mary
Middle Initial:M
Last Name: Myers
Suffix: 
Street Address: 9642 Remington Avenue
Street Address 2: 
City: Firestone
State: CO
Zip: 80504
Phone: 303-834-9525

Email: marymmyers@hotmail.com

Affiliation: Visitor to South Carolina
Message:
When my husband And I visited your state and the South Carolina State Capitol, we were sad 
and very troubled to see the Confederate flag flying. It was an embarrassment to us as U.S. 
Citizens to see a state of ours still flying the flag. We could only image the effect it had on 
people of color of any citizenship. So, THANK YOU for recommending to have this flag 
removed. If possible, please post or share this email to anyone you choose to show how this 
issue impacts people from states far away from you. Thank you! 


